
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Office of Loan Guarantee Fiscal Year (FY) 2024 Year End Closure 

 

Dear Lender Letter 2024- 08 informs Lenders and other stakeholders of the start of 

HUD’s FY 2024 financial closeout for the Section 184 Indian Housing Loan (Section 

184), the Section 184A Native Hawaiian Housing Loan (Section 184A), and the Title VI 

Loan Guarantee (Title VI) programs. 

 

Beginning on Sunday, September 22, 2024, HUD will begin its financial yearend 

closeout for FY 2024 for the Section 184, Section 184A, and Title VI programs. 

  

Accordingly, the Section 184 and Title VI programs will cease issuing case numbers for 

any requests received after 11:59 p.m. EDT on Sunday, September 24, 2024. The Section 

184A program will cease issuing case numbers for any requests received after 11:59 HST 

the same day. These programs will continue to issue case numbers and Loan Guarantee 

Certificates during this time.  

 

Lenders may continue to submit requests for cohort numbers during the closeout period. 

These requests will be reviewed and responded to upon the reopening of HUD’s financial 

systems in FY 2025.  
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http://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/PIH/documents/DLL_2024-08_FYE_Closure.pdf

